
                                                                                                                             
 

 
Merry Christmas 

From 
Lochert Transport 

 
Lochert Transport would like to thank you and your staff for your support 

throughout 2022. 
 

We wish you all a Merry Christmas and a prosperous 2023.  
 

Our festive season operating times/days will be as follows: 
 

Closed Saturday 24th through to and including 27th December 2022 
 

Wednesday 28th December 2022 to  
Friday 30th December 2022 open for business 

 
Saturday 31st January 2022 to Monday 2nd January 2023,  

Closed for the Public Holidays. 
 

From Tuesday 3rd January 2023, Business will continue as per normal. 
 

Once again, we thank you for your support and look forward to doing business 
with you in the New Year. 

 
Merry Christmas 

 
From the Lochert family and Staff 

 
 
 

 

  

A division of Lochert Bros Pty Ltd 

Virgo Road, PO Box 358, RAMCO 

VIA WAIKERIE SA 5322 

Phone: 08 8541 0200   Facsimile: 08 8541 0205 


